
 
             P.O. Box 270661, Corpus Christi, Texas 78427 

 

Dear Fundraiser Sponsor: 

Our Coastal Bend Advance Practice Nurses group is having our Annual Fundraiser on Friday, November 4, 

2022.  We anticipate approximately 200-300 nurse practitioners, physicians, community advisors, and medical 

vendors coming together for this event. 

Included below are the sponsor levels that will help support the event and silent auction.  Sponsorships 

may be purchased online at www.coastalbendapn.org or by contacting Ilaria Reyes NP (361) 779-9440, Dr. 

Kristy Aleman DNP (361) 947-9874 for details. 

• CBAPN Member Sponsor $350: Includes 2 tickets, name in the program (please submit how you want 

your name to be listed on the program) and social media 

• Silver Sponsor $1000: Includes 6 tickets, company logo in the program and social media 

• Gold Sponsor $2000: Includes one reserved table with 10 tickets, company logo in the program and 

social media. 

• Platinum Sponsor $3000: Includes one reserved table with 10 tickets, company logo on the Main 

Photo-Op banner, program, and social media.  Platinum sponsors may provide an item (brochure, small 

promotional give-away) for display at the Sponsor Area (space may vary). Platinum sponsors will be 

recognized during the presidential address.  

        ***Sponsorships due October 4th*** 

Silent Auction Items – Silent Auction items are needed and appreciated!  Please deliver Silent Auction item by 

September 30 along with a company business card and estimated value of the item. We can also pick up any 

silent auction item from you. You may contact coastalbendapn@msn.com to make arrangements for pick up. 

 

***Silent Auction Items due September 30th*** 

Individual Ticket Sales - Tickets may be purchased for $75 per person. Tickets are available for purchase at 

www.coastalbendapn.org. 

*All monies collected are for the benefit of the local community through nurse practitioner scholarships, local charitable donations, 

and legislative assistance for APRNs. We appreciate your sponsorship and the success of our event comes from your support.  Gifts to 

political action committees are not tax deductible. Contributions to TNP PAC are for political purposes. All contributions to TNP 

PAC are voluntary. You may refuse to contribute without reprisal. 

 

Thank you for your support, 

Ilaria M. Reyes, MSN, APRN, FNP-C 

President, Coastal Bend Advanced Practice Nurses 
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